
The World Language Department will offer the 2025
National Spanish Exam in person after

 school from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. in March 2025.

The exam costs $8.00. To register for the National SpanishExam,
scan the QR code below to purchase a "ticket" in My School Bucks

and then complete the Google form to finish the registration.

AATSP Exams (NSE) is a program of the American Association

of Teachers of Spanish and Portuguese (AATSP).


